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Sergeant's (R)

Dog Flea & Tick

Pump Spray

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

CAUTION       FLAMMABLE

DOMESTIC

REG. NO. 15884 P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE:
Carbaryl.........................0.5%

240 mL

Distributed by
SERGEANT'S OF CANADA

Cambridge, Ontario N1T 1J4

Sergeant's (R)

Kills Fleas And Ticks On Dogs

PRECAUTION:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Do not spray in
eyes, on face, or on scrotum.  Discontinue use if skin or nasal
irritations develop.  Not for use on nursing females or puppies
under 8 weeks of age.  Avoid breathing spray.  Wash hands after
use.

FIRST AID:  If sprayed in eyes, rinse eyes thoroughly with warm
water.  If accidentally swallowed, obtain medical attention at
once.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:  Carbaryl is a cholinesterase
inhibitor.  Atropine is antidotal.

DIRECTIONS:  Shake well.  Sprayer works best with forceful,
pumping strokes.  Apply evenly to coat (do not soak animal). 
Ruffle long hair for spray to reach skin.  Kills fleas in 5-10
minutes.  Ticks are tough so spray directly.  Ticks will die in
24-48 hours.  Prevent reinfestation by using on dog weekly; use
on bedding and immediate area as needed.  Replace cap when not in



use.

DISPOSAL:  Do not reuse container.  Wrap empty container and
discard with household garbage.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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